
Notice 

 

Dear homeowner and Resident   3/17/2025 

Effective immediately Laundry Room 3 is closed.   

Please do not remove the barricades that the seal coat team puts 

in place.  If you have a question about the re-opening of a section 

please call the office, Danny Lauderbaugh’s number is for 

emergencies only. 

Thank you. 


